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Forest Schools 

On Thursday, Year 3 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 

bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back 
for this session. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Jesse      Class 1: Frey    Class 2: Taylor  

Class 3: Georgia     Class 4: Alfie     Class 5: Theodore 

Class 6: Emmeline    Class 7: Harrison     Class 8: Zofia    Class 9: Ivy     

Class 10: Jack      Class 11: Poppy  Class 12: Penny 

  Class 13: George     Class 14: Lila 

Whole School Award: Eloise (Class 9) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Well done to them all! 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Christmas Fair - Friday 29th November 

Our Christmas Fair takes place this Friday (29th              
November) from 3.15pm to 5.15pm. 

We really hope you can join us for some festive fun whilst 
enjoying a mulled wine and mince pie as you browse 

around our lovely stalls.   

Our choir will be singing a few Christmas Carols too. 

Children can be collected from their usual classroom doors 
between 3.15pm to 3.30pm. 

Access to the fair will be via the Breakfast Club door at the 
bottom of the stairs next to Nursery. 

All after school clubs are cancelled this Friday, however, 
Tea Club will be available until 6pm. (Friday only - when 

collecting children from Tea Club, please come to the 
school office) 

Christmas Fair - Volunteers 

If anyone can spare an hour to help on one of our stalls at 
this Friday's Christmas Fair, please email us at  

Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com 
 

Christmas Wreath Making Class 

A huge thank you to those who attended our Wreath   
Making Classes on Friday and Saturday last week. It was 
lovely to meet you all and we hope you enjoyed making 

your very own Christmas Wreath. 

Christmas Raffle 

We are delighted to announce our full list of prizes in this 
year's Christmas Raffle. If you haven't received a book of 
tickets, or would like more to sell to friends and family, 
spares can be collected from the school office. Please  

return any ticket stubs and money to the school office no 
later than Friday 13th December. 

Tickets will also be on sale at our Christmas Fair this     
Friday. 

Christmas Dates Reminder 

Please find a list below of our current planned events. Ticket 
information to follow but will be limited to 3 tickets per child. 

9th December– Year 5 Christmas performance (2pm) 

10th December– Year 4 Christmas performance (2pm) 

11th December- Year 3 Christmas performance (2pm) 

12th December– Year 4 Snappy Christmas at Thornaby Pavilion 

 12th December– Early Years Christmas performances (10am 
and 2.15pm) 

12th December—Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

13th December- Year 1 Christmas performance (2.15pm) 

16th December– Year 2 Christmas performance (2pm) 

17th December- Year 6 Christmas performance (2pm) 

18th December– Christmas dinner and parties 

Premises Manager Vacancy 
We currently have a vacancy for a Premises Manager. If you 

would like further information then please contact the School 
Office. 

Charity Bracelets 
Isabelle, India and Thomas have been busy making bracelets for 

the Christmas Fair on Friday to raise money for charity. 
The funds raised will be used to 

buy groceries to add to the     
grocery collection at the local     

Co-op on Friday mornings. These 
groceries are taken weekly to a 

local primary school to help  
families who need it.  Please visit 
their stall at the Christmas fair. 

 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Intrahealth are coming into school on Thursday 28th November 
to administer the Nasal Flu Vaccines, for those who have     

already completed the online form.  

Year 4 - Bug Hotels  

Year 4 had an 
amazing time 
creating their 

bug hotels  
despite the cold 
weather. Thank 

you to         
everyone who 

donated      Nursery Fees 
Nursery fees are due for payment in full by 6th December. 

Community Gift Donation Point 
We are still collecting gifts for the Community Gift  Project. 

There is a box at the School Office and we would really 
 appreciate any donations. 
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